
From: Naomi Steer, Australia for UNHCR info@unrefugees.org.au
Subject: Thank you for supporting the UN Refugee Agency

Date: 5 November 2015 11:36 am
To: marie.herberstein@mq.edu.au

Dear Dr Herberstein,

Millions of people all over the world depend on the UN Refugee Agency for their survival, and I'm very
grateful that we can depend on you to support our life-saving work. Thanks to you, our Emergency
Response Teams will be able to deliver more life-saving relief to families fleeing the crisis in Syria.

Having been to the field and seen this crucial work first-hand, I know just how much impact every
dollar has on the life of a refugee family. To people with nothing, your support means everything.

We'll keep you updated by email with information about the ongoing work of UNHCR and the
difference your donation has made, unless you opted not to receive emails. You can also subscribe to
our email newsletter now.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my team at any time on our national phone
number: 1300 361 288.

Your tax-deductible receipt will be emailed to you shortly - please check your junk email folder if it
doesn't arrive.

Thank you again for your support!

Yours Sincerely,

Naomi Steer
National Director
Australia for UNHCR

Please find below your receipt for taxation purposes. Donations of $2 or more are tax deductible.
Contact our Donor Services Team at info@unrefugees.org.au or call 1300 361 288 if you have any
queries.
Donation Receipt
Australia for UNHCR
ABN: 35 092 843 322 

Payment Details 

Donation Reference: 8d2e5d560079f0b
Donation Receipt: 65663
Frequency of Donation: One-Off
Donation Amount: $350.00
Donation Date: 05/11/2015

Your Details 

Title: Dr
First Name: Marie
Surname: Herberstein
Address: 45 Morton Ave
Suburb/Town: Lewisham
State: NSW
Postcode: 2049
Country: Australia
Preferred Phone: +61298506276
Email Address: marie.herberstein@mq.edu.au

Australia for UNHCR | Suite 601 Level 6, 66 King St Sydney NSW 2000 | Phone: 1300 361 288 

If you wish to change your details or donation preferences, please contact our Donor Services Team
via phone or email info@unrefugees.org.au. For further information, please see our Privacy Policy at
www.unrefugees.org.au/privacy-policy.
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